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June 2, 2011 
      
 
 
 
Doobay Dhola 
10984 Eagle View Circle 
Woodbury  MN 55129 
 
VIA EMAIL:  sanitabhola@aol.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 1497-1499 Seventh Street East 
 
Dear Mr. Dhola: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 24, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denying the appeal on clearance around all 
mechanical equipment.   After reviewing your dimensions, she stated that it only met 33% of the 
requirement.  Your only option is remove the washer and dryer out unless you can come up with 
another solution.  She recommended granting 60 days to come into compliance. 
 
Please note that this matter will be on the City Council Legislative Hearing Consent Agenda on 
Wednesday, June 15, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  You may attend if 
you wish to contest further. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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